
Dear Brother Knights and Friends of the Nassau Chapter, 
On Sunday April 16th, from 12pm to 5pm the Nassau County 

Chapter will again hold its annual Charity Ball.  We have a new venue 
this year. Leonard’s Palazzo of Great Neck will host the Ball in the 
Grand Ballroom. The tantalizing menu stays mostly the same with 
premium liquor served throughout the event. We have a live Band that 
will perform throughout. Pat Farrell and his “Cold Spring Harbor Band” 
will perform with a female singer. 

I am proud to announce that this year the Chapter will be honoring 
the Long Island Coalition for Life. It is a non-profit, unsalaried, and 
non-sectarian organization. They work hand in hand with the “Life 
Center” and have been around since 1973. They promote educational, 
legal, legislative, social, and cultural reforms designed to ensure both the 
right to life and human dignity to dependent helpless human beings.

In addition to our Honoree, we will also be recognizing for 2022-
2023 Brother Lloyd Ippolito as our Tom Kopetic Knight of the Year and 
Ted Newkirk as our Robert Hartman Lifetime Achievement Award 
Winner.  As is our custom the Chapter will publish a Chapter Ball 
Journal. The journal plays two vital roles.  First, it is a commemorative 
keepsake of what will be a wonderful event.  And second, the proceeds 
from advertising sales will fund our donation to the Honoree and 
Scholarship program.  Please ask your Councils to be as generous as 
possible. Sponsorship signs are also available to be displayed at the Ball.

The deadline for submitting journal ADs is April 6th. Please make 
checks payable to: Nassau Charities Inc.  Ads should be sent to: Journal 
Committee Chairman James Albert, PGK, FDD at: 25 Frankie Lane     
Old Bethpage, N.Y. 11804 via E-MAIL:  ddjra13@gmail.com                 
(C) 516-272-6337.    If you need help putting an AD together contact Jim 
Albert and he will help! The principles of our fraternal order are 
exemplified by our Nassau “Brothers” and “Sisters” coming together in a 
unified effort for Charity. On behalf of the officers and members of the 
Nassau County Chapter, I Thank-You in advance for your support.  It is 
through sponsors like yourself that we can continue our tradition of 
excellence in Charity and Columbianism.   
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